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hok /8/U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cor:: mission p A.fgg%g\pAWashington, D.C. 20555
Attention: Director, Division of Waste Management

.

Dec Sir: chi |*

RE: Draf t Generic EIS on Uranium Milling, NUREG-0511
SAI #79 04 27 50

The Illinois State Clearinghouse has reviewed the ref erenced subject
pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969, OM3 Circular A-95,
Revised and the administrative policy of the State. Sta.a agencies which

are authorized to develop and enforce environmental standards have been given
the opportunity to comment on this subject. No coc=ents have been received
on the referenced subject.

Thank you for your assistance.

Respectfully yours,

SAh
T. E. Hornbacker, . rector

Illinois State Clearinghouse
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